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Nazareth School PTG’s 5 Things… August 2024 Edition 
a quick highlight of PTG happenings this month 
For more information, please reach out to NazarethSchoolPTG@gmail.com. 

1. Welcome back, parents and students! The PTG was thrilled to kick off the school 
year  by welcoming everyone with refreshments on the first day. We’re looking 
forward to another amazing year at Nazareth School. 

2. PTG is excited to announce that the final net proceeds from Nazareth Night 
totaled an incredible $49,612! Thank you to everyone who made this event a 
success.

3. Get ready to show your school spirit! Nazareth School merchandise is coming 
soon!

4. Mark your calendars! Don’t miss the Halloween Carnival on Friday, October 25, 
and the Turkey Trot on Friday, November 22. We look forward to seeing 
everyone there.

5. Playground refurbishment quotes are currently underway.


